

## Weekly Newsletter 17<sup>th</sup> September 2018

Date	Event	Year Group	Time
17 <sup>th</sup> September	<ul> <li>Piano Lessons</li> <li>Swimming Lessons at RVLC</li> <li>After School Literacy &amp; Numeracy Club (2)</li> </ul>	Whole School P4-P7 P7	Day afternoon 2.45pm- 3.45pm
18 <sup>th</sup> September	<ul> <li>Spanish Club</li> <li>Multi Sports Club is Cancelled This Week.</li> <li>P.F.T.A Annual General</li> </ul>	Whole School	afternoon 7pm
19 <sup>th</sup> September	Meeting- All Welcome     ABC Fitness class	In School	7pm
20 <sup>th</sup> September	<ul> <li>P3 &amp; 4 visit to Coleraine Library</li> <li>Mr Glasgow- Traditional Music Lessons</li> </ul>	P4-7	9.40am afternoon
21 <sup>st</sup> September	P7 Trip to RADAR (Belfast)		11.30am

- The PFTA is holding its Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> September at 7pm. Please come along and support your School!
- On Saturday 6<sup>th</sup> October the PFTA is participating in a Car Boot Sale to raise funds for the school. Donate what you can to this worthy cause. Please volunteer to help on the day. All help is appreciated.
- ABC Fitness Class will be starting in the School on Wednesday 19th September. The Classes will be run by Anne Watt & start at 7pm.
- Mrs Williams and myself would like to establish a Parental Committee to help develop ideas and links in order to enhance the Shared Education Programme. If you would like to be a member of this Committee, could you let me know as soon as possible. Your contribution would be appreciated.
- Thank you for your co-operation over the last couple of weeks when the workmen were in school completing
  the Security Works. The work is near completion. Please be aware that Closed Circuit Television now operates
  in the School Grounds.